Mar 5, 2025 F.D. Monthly Meeting

11 in Attendance: Paul Doughty, Andrew Doughty, Andy Harding, Dave Crocker, Tiffany Dodge, Jaimie Crocker, Robert Crocker, Josh Costain, Tammy Crocker, Aidan Harding, Titus Gagnon

Last month's minutes were read & accepted.

- -3/21/25 is the MAKE-UP date for the Annual F.D. Mandatory Training, if you were unable to attend the 2/8/25 training.
- -Hep B Vaccination papers need to be updated- even if you updated your vaccinations records in 2024, it now a new year. If you have declined the Hep B vac. You still need to sign stating, you decline the vaccine.
- -Fire Fighter's gear DOES NOT EXPIRE IN 10 YRS. As long as your gear is functionable, all features are intact & in working condition. Your gear is serviceable.
- -Collins grant is still in the works (depending on continue resolution).
- -Eng# 5 is at T&W garage for repair for electrical issues. The truck should be back on 3/06/25.
- -Members are covered by Municipal Ins from the time you leave your residence til you get back from a call.
- -All fire truck driver's must have taken a E.V.O.C class or have a CDL license to drive the Fire engines! An E.V.O.C class is in the works for any new members/or for who would like to get certified, who have not done so.

- -Everyone was reminded it is FROST Heave Season.... Be Careful driving. Examples were the Frost heave by the bridge in Corinna-by the swamp, by the cemetery in Palmyra, and all the other yearly areas.
 -The Visiting F.D. Dinner is planned for 4/17/25 at the Bowman
- Community Center at 5:30. All members are asked to bring a dessert.

Adjourned at 7:05pm

Respectfully submitted by:

Tiffany A. Dodge

Tiffany a Dodge

Secretary of the St. Albans Fire Dept.